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“Working in a correctional facility 
has its dangers, but the COVID-19 
pandemic was an invisible enemy 
that took hundreds of thousands of 
lives, including individuals serving at 
correctional facilities. With our content, 
our donations, and our focus on NCOEW, 
we want all correctional officers and 
employees to know that we see you. 
We see your strength, your compassion, 
and your efforts to transform the 
incarcerated into the rehabilitated."

Deb Alderson
GTL President & CEO

Through June 4th, GTL will provide customer facilities access 
to exclusive staff-focused video content from Dr. Christian 
Conte, a mental health expert in the fields of anger and 
emotional management, as well as an additional 25 courses 
focused on wellness and skill development. 

To sign up and access this free content,  
visit https://www.gtl.net/ncoew/.

In recognition of National Correctional Officers and 
Employees Week (NCOEW), GTL is honoring the men 
and women across the country working in essential 
positions in jails, prisons, and community corrections. 


